
 
 

 
 

 

   

 

REPORT OF THE TECHNICAL DELEGATE 
 

 
From:  The Technical Delegate  Report N° 02 
 
  
To:  The Stewards of the Event 
 
 
SCRUTINEERING AFTER DAMAGE REPAIR CAR #17 
 
The car #17, Kessel Racing, was presented at scrutineering following a severe crash in free practice 1 of 
the event. The repair has been carried out in agreement with the chassis manufacturer and the technical 
delegates. 
 
Safety checks have been carried out on the car. 
 
Checks regarding compliance of some items of the Technical Regulations of the Championship have been 
carried out on the car. 
 
After inspecting the repair work, the technical delegates have no objections to the further participation of 
the car in the event. 
 
Time: 09.15 
Date: 13.09.2025 
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